
State of Florida 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: November 27,2000 
TO: Dan Hoppe, Director, Division of Regulatory Oversight 

Diana Caldwell, Division of Legal Services 
FROM: Blanca S. Bayo, Director, Division of Records & Reportin 
RE: Docket No. 980106-TC - Request for cancellation of Pay T 

by Michael and Lucia Callaway. 

.This is in response to your memorandum of November 2,2000, asserting Certificate 

P phone Certificate No. 5124 

No. 5124 issued to Michael and Lucia Callaway was canceled in January 1998 without an 
effective date and requesting amendment of the cancellation date to December 22, 1997. 

Pursuant to a request to establish docket from Ms. Brenda Hawkins, Docket No. 
980106-TC, Request for cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5124 by Michael and 
Lucia Callaway, was opened January 21,1998. Attached to Ms. Hawkins' request was a copy 
of the certificate holder's 1997 Regulatory Assessment Fee Return form containing a 
handwritten note, 'All pay telephones [sic] services have been discontinued as per our letter in 
NovIDec 1997." 

On February 5,1998, staff filed a recommendation for the February 17,1998 agenda 
to approve the company's voluntary request for cancellation of its PATS certificate effective 
Januarv 14. 1998. Staffs recommendation was approved as filed and Order No. PSC-98-0364- 
FOF-TC was issued March 6, 1998. Based on the information contained in the order, the 
Master Commission Directory was updated to reflect the inactive date of January 14, 1998. and 
the docket was closed. 

In order to change the inactive date of Certificate No. 5124 from January 14, 1998 to 
December 22, 1997, it will be necessary to reopen Docket No. 980106-TC and take a 
recommendation back to the Commission. If you decide to pursue amendment of the 
cancellation date, please forward a memorandum requesting that the docket be reopened 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Hawkins) 
Division of Legal Services (Pena) 
Division of Administration (Sewell, Knight) 


